

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield S10 5DP Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



28 September 2023

Dear Year 4 parents and carers

We are very excited to tell you that, **AUTHOR HANNAH GOLD IS COMING TO OUR SCHOOL - VIRTUALLY!**

On Thursday 12th October we will be taking part in a virtual visit from award winning author, HANNAH GOLD the author of The Last Bear. Last year, as part of their book study lessons, the children read this book and absolutely loved it. So we were delighted when one of our fantastic pupils in Y4SW told us all about the virtual meet and greet and immediately signed us up as school.

During the virtual event, Hannah will be talking about her amazing book, **Finding Bear**. As well as this, Hannah will be telling the children about her exciting work, her awards and the background to the latest book. There may also be an opportunity for the children to ask her their very own questions.

As part of the event, Hannah is signing copies of her new book for any children who would like to order one to read at their leisure.

https://www.ourbookshoptring.co.uk/product/finding-bear/

Using the above link, parents/carers can order the book directly from the organisers website. The signed books will be sent to the school and handed out to your child. There will also be copies purchased by the school for each class so children will still have an chance to read this exciting new book in class. The opportunity for ordering a signed copy will be available until 6th October 2023

The whole event will be very exciting for all the children.

With many thanks from the Year 4 team.







